
Wonderful Writers
Y1:  Mariia and Julko
Y2: Kennedy & 2 Ebury
Y3: Theo
Y4: Alisha
Y5: Xavier
Y6: Connie

EYFS SUPERSTARS:  

Keen Learners
Y1: All of Year 1 
Y2: All of Year 2 
Y3: Artemus
Y4: Carolina
Y5: James
Y6: Sophie

Dear St Peter’s Eaton Square Families,

As we approach the end of the spring term, I couldn't agree more with the sentiment shared by one 
of our parents this week - it truly has been a fantastic term filled with growth, learning, and 
memorable experiences for our pupils. They have had exciting school trips to engaging themed days. 

Our Year 6 house captains particularly enjoyed delivering our new Christian vision to parents, while 
our Eco committee has been thriving during their weekly gardening sessions with Mr. Kent.
The school council has continued to champion children's rights across our school, and our Year 4 
students are still buzzing about their near-finals finish in the Westminster cricket tournament. Our 
football sessions have flourished, and for the first time, a team of our girls had the chance to play a 
friendly match with a local school.

The recent Easter Eggstravaganza was a testament to the incredible musical talent across our 
school, showcasing the hard work and dedication of our students.
Looking ahead, we are excited about the upcoming activities planned for the summer term. Our 
dedicated team of class reps is committed to creating opportunities for our entire community. Next 
term, we will be gearing up for the mini London marathon, sports days, local sport competitions, and 
our Year 5 Shakespeare performance.

On behalf of the entire team, I wish you and your wonderful children a truly blessed Easter break. 

Warm regards,
Mrs Carrington

         

Headteacher’s note

Awards this week go to…

Thursday 28th March, 2024
Service.. Love. Hope.. Forgiveness. .Faith. Wisdom.

TTRS - Accuracy
Artemus 3V, Mikaeel 3V & 

Dillon 4E
NumBots - Most Coins

Lea 2E, Mika 1C & Katy 1C



Article 17 Every child has the right to reliable information from the media. This 
should be information that children can understand. Governments must help 
protect children from materials that could harm them.

Matthew
29, 985

Mark
35, 140

Luke
34, 501

John
36, 075

Most points 
in KS1

Most Points in 
KS2

Sophie 
2E

Robbie B
249

From Fr Jonathan – Vicar of St Peter’s Church

Dear parents and carers 

It was lovely to celebrate the final School Mass of the term yesterday 
in St Peter’s Church, when we reflected on the warm love and 
embrace of Jesus which flows from the Cross on Good Friday.  In the 
first Mass of next term we shall be celebrating the glory of God in the 
resurrection at Easter, which lasts for a full fifty days from Easter day 
to Pentecost. 

Elsewhere in this newsletter you will see the full list of Holy Week and 
Easter Services at St Peter’s, to which you would be warmly welcome 
– but especially on Good Friday (March 29th) at our Family Service at 
10 am, followed by hot cross buns and at our Family Eucharist on 
Easter Day (Sunday 31st March) ay 9.45 am.

 May I wish you all a very happy and blessed Easter and a wonderful 
and restful Easter holidays.

 

Upcoming Dates & Events

Important dates are all available to check on our 
School Calendar

We return to School on Monday 15th April

Greetings from St Peter’s Church

Click here to 
vote for Ada 
Yr2’s Egg
You can visit 
the 
Exhibition 
held at 
Eccleston 
yards 16th 
March till 1st 
April.  

Attendance and punctuality are crucial for the children’s progress and wellbeing at school. Many 
thanks for all your support and efforts. Please ensure that your children are arriving in on time. 
This week’s winner is: 6 Eccleston with 82.1%
This week’s overall attendance is: 93.8% which is below our school target of 96%

https://www.stpeaton.org.uk/calendar/?calid=1,2,3&pid=95&viewid=1
https://www.victoriabid.co.uk/event/cracking-community-eggs/
https://www.victoriabid.co.uk/event/cracking-community-eggs/
https://www.victoriabid.co.uk/event/cracking-community-eggs/


"We want to say a big thank you to everyone who donated 
to our fantastic chocolate egg swap event on Monday! 
Thanks to your generosity we had plenty of eggs to go 
around and some extra to give to The Passage, a local 
charity 


